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                                                         October 5, 2023 

 

D. Lance Hartland, P. E. 

Senior Traffic Engineer 

Gannett Fleming, Inc. 

22 S. Pack Square Suite 800 

Asheville NC 28801 

 

Reference:  Addendum to Etowah Residential Traffic Impact Analysis 

 

Dear Mr. Hartland, 

 

The first item listed under NCDOT mitigation requirements for the US 64 (Brevard Road) / SR 

1488 (Brickyard Road) intersection should read: 

 

US 64 EB – add a 12’ left turn lane with 100’ of storage, 200’ deceleration length and 150’ taper. 

 

Please update your records.  Apologies for the error. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

R.H. Darnell 

Assistant District Engineer 

 

RHD/rhd 

 

CC: Troy S. Wilson, PLS, NCDOT District Engineer 

 Michael P. Reese, PE, CPM, NCDOT Congestion Management Regional Engineer 

 Wanda H. Payne, PE, CPM, NCDOT Division Engineer 

 Wesley T. Grindstaff, PE, NCDOT Deputy Division Engineer  

 Autumn Radcliff, Henderson County Planning Director 

 Matt Champion, Henderson County Code Services Director and Zoning Administrator 
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